
ANNEX 4 

Statutory Notice: expansion of Cutteslowe Primary School, 
Oxford. 
 
Representations  
 
The Governing Body of Cutteslowe Primary School is strongly in favour of the 
proposed expansion of the school. It provides a welcome opportunity to demonstrate 
to more members of our local community that we are a rapidly improving school with 
exciting plans for the future under our new Head Teacher. 

 

Councillor Jean Fooks, County Councillor for Summertown and Wolvercote 
I support this expansion wholeheartedly. I hope that measures will be provided to 
reduce the noise from the A40 – which makes using the outdoor areas for teaching 
very difficult.  

 


